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For the past several months NAMFS members and non-
members have expressed concern regarding receipt of payment 
for services provided. These concerns are something that 
NAMFS takes seriously, and although we do not look to arbitrate 
disputes, our focus is on facilitating communication between 
said parties. The NAMFS Board of Directors has provided the 
industry with information concerning placement of liens, as well 
as, information on a national debt collection company which can 
be found on our website. 

Membership in NAMFS, in accordance with our by-laws, is at 
the discretion of the Board of Directors. 

NAMFS Member Recognition 

NAMFS would like to highlight your company’s success! Have 
you been recognized or received an award and would like to 
share it with the NAMFS Membership? 
Email admin@namfs.org the details. 

PayneWest Insurance has been named in 
the 2019 Best Places to Work in Insurance. 
This is an annual feature by Business 
Insurance and Best Companies Group that 

lists the agents, brokers, insurers and other providers with the 
highest employee engagement and satisfaction. 

Member 2 Member Benefit - DhanInfo 

Grass cut season is around the corner! Reaching out to all 
National & Regional Property Preservation and Inspection 
companies for QC & Work order processing requirements. 
 
We process all types of P&P, REO Work Orders - Grass cuts, 
Winterization, REO, P&P, Damages & Repairs using cost 
estimators and QC all types of Inspections (Exterior, Interior, 
FTV, Vacant, LDI, Bankruptcy, etc.. ). 
 
With 10 years of experience, over 500 processors we have an 
experienced team to assist. We process & QC over 600,000 
orders a month. We offer quality processing services with 
competitive & flexible pricing. 

 

NAMFS Attends the 
MBA Servicing 
Conference 
 

NAMFS President - Justis Smith 
and Executive Director - Eric 
Miller attended this event in 
Orlando. NAMFS will be providing 
an update in out next newsletter 
and on the website. 

Get Involved! 
The Board of Directors has 
named Eric Miller Chair for the 
Membership & Education 
Committee. If you are interested 
in participating on this committee 
please email admin@namfs.org. 
The first meeting will be held in 
March. 

Mission Statement: 

The Education & Membership 
Committee's mission is to provide 
an organized and professional 
forum to facilitate the education of 
members, the exchange of ideas 
enabling members to grow 
professionally, and attract 
prospects to improve the 
mortgage field services industry. 

$1,000 Scholarship for 
Students! 

Applications for 2019 James R. 
Duncan Memorial Scholarship are 
being accepted! The deadline for 
submission is July 31. The 
Scholarship recipient will be 
announced at the 2019 NAMFS 
Conference for Mortgage Field 
Services. 

Who Qualifies? 

https://www.namfs.org/debt-lien-information/
mailto:admin@namfs.org
https://www.paynewest.com/


CLICK HERE for additional information and NAMFS Member 
Benefits 

NEW Member 

The following company has been approved for membership. 

RPR Services, LLC. 

Wilmington, DE 
Rohit Agrawal 
info@rprservices.com 
Associate Member 

 

Students that are family members 
of a NAMFS member company or 
sub-contractors working for 
NAMFS member organizations. 

CLICK HERE for more 
information and to apply 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

New York MBA Forum 
March 18, 2019 
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